
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

Religious Education registration is now open for the 2016-17 school year. 
To register, please visit our website at ccatuga.org. 
 

Wednesday RE classes begin September 7 (Grades 1-7) 
***Please note that 1st grade will now meet on Wednesday.*** 

Sunday RE classes begin September 11 (Pre K & K) 
Confirmation classes begin Monday, September 12 (Grades 8-9) 

 

For more information please contact David Briones, DRE  
at brionesda@gmail.com 

For the week of  July 10th, 2016 

 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intentions  

July 2016 

Universal:  That indigenous peoples, whose identity and very 

existence are threatened, will be shown due respect.  

Evangelization: Seminarians and Novices.  That the Church 

in Latin America and the Caribbean, by means of her mission 

to the continent, may announce the Gospel with renewed 

vigor and enthusiasm.   

READINGS & MASS INTENTIONS 
(+) indicates In Memory  

 

SUNDAY:   Dt 30:10-14        Col 1:15-20        Lk 10:25-37 
Saturday, 7/9 5:00 pm - John Balog (+) 
Sunday, 7/10 8:00 am - Robert Martin (+) 
  10:00 am -  Jack Gould (+) 
 

MASS READINGS & INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK:   
Monday, 7/11 Is 1:10-17 & Mt 10:34-11:1 
   8:00 am -  
 

Tuesday,  7/12 Is 7:1-9 & Mt 11:20-24 
  5:00 pm  - Catholic Center Community 
 

Wednesday, 7/13 Is 10:5-7, 13b-16 & Mt 11:25-27 
  8:00 am - Charles Preston (Living) 
 

Thursday, 7/14 Is 26:7-9, 12, 16-19 & Mt 11:28-30 
  5:00 pm -  
 

Friday, 7/15 Is 38:1-6, 21-22, 7-8 & Mt 12:1-8 
  8:00 am -  
 

NEXT SUNDAY:    Gn 18:1-10a      Col 1:24-28      Lk 10-38-42 

CATHOLIC CENTER  

 SUMMER SCHEDULE  

SUNDAY MASSES: 
Saturday 5pm Vigil  

Sunday 8am & 10am  
 

WEEKDAY MASSES: 
Monday 8am (Morning prayer begins at 7:45am) 

Tuesday 5pm (Evening prayer begins at 4:45pm) 

Wednesday 8am (Morning prayer - 7:45am) 

Thursday 5pm (Evening prayer - 4:45pm) 

Friday 8am (Morning prayer - 7:45am) 
 

RECONCILIATION: 4pm on Wednesdays and 

       Saturdays or by appt 

ADORATION will resume in the fall. 

      http://ccatuga.org 

  CatholicCtrUGA 

 UGA Catholic Center 

CATHOLIC CENTER  

MISSION  STATEMENT 

The Catholic Center at the University of Georgia  

is a Eucharistic Community that seeks to live the gospel of  

Jesus Christ in the tradition of our Roman Catholic faith and the 

spirit of St. Francis. As Christian disciples we are charged to answer 

Christ’s call for compassion by becoming instruments of peace, 

charity and justice.  We seek to stand in solidarity with the poor, the 

stranger, the alienated and to collaborate with those who serve them 

in local and global communities.  We endeavor to respect a universe 

created by God in Love. 

SACRAMENTAL OPPORTUNITIES     
Baptism:   Parents are required to attend a Baptism 
Preparation Class. Classes are held every month. Please 
contact the office to enroll. 
Marriage:   Arrangements must be made at least six 
months in advance.  Contact the office for an 
appointment. 
RCIA:   RCIA is the program for those who are interested 
in learning more about the Catholic faith with a possible 
interest in joining the Church.  

Sick/shut-in:  Please contact the office to make arrangements for a visit by 
the Eucharistic Ministers. 
Funeral Arrangements: Arrangements can be made by contacting the 
Catholic Center office. 
 

For more information, please contact   
Sr. Barbara Daniels, msc  
Sacramental Coordinator 

706-543-2293 or ccuga.srbarbara@gmail.com 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN  
BECOMING AN ALTAR SERVER?  

Being an Altar Server is a great way for students in 4th to 
12th grade to serve our faith community while becoming 
more involved in the Mass.  

Please contact coordinator Sharon Gamble at 
sgamble3.athens@gmail.com or 706-248-4823 for information. 

STAFF DIRECTORY 
Director Fr. John Coughlin, ofm      stsixtus66@gmail.com 

Associate Director of  
Campus  Ministry 

Fr. Scott Brookbank, ofm      frsfbofm@gmail.com 

Business Manager Ms. Nora Joslyn ccuga.nora@gmail.com 

Staff Support Sr. Marietta Jansen, acj  ccugafriars@aol.com 

Administrative Assistant  Mrs. Jenni Toutkoushian  ccugaoffice2@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant Mrs. Emily Abraham  ccuga.emily@gmail.com 

Sacramental Coordinator  Sr. Barbara Daniels, msc    ccuga.srbarbara@gmail.com 

Volunteer & Safe Environment  
Coordinator  

Mrs. Victoria Reeves  ccuga.victoria@gmail.com  

Director of Religious Education & 
Collegiate Activities Coordinator  

Mr. David Briones  brionesda@gmail.com  

Chef and Events Coordinator  Mrs. Persia Briones  persiab@gmail.com 

Buildings and Grounds Mr. Sonny Fincher  sfcelf@yahoo.com 

PHONE:  706-543-2293   ~   OFFICE HOURS:  10 AM TO 4 PM  MON-THU   ~  10 AM TO 3 PM ON FRI 

IN THE UNLIKELY EVENT OF AN EMERGENCY SITUATION  
AT THE CATHOLIC CENTER, PLEASE BE AWARE THAT  

THERE ARE FOURTEEN EXIT DOORS AROUND THE CHAPEL  
WHICH MAY BE USED FOR EVACUATION. 



Bulletin Announcements: Send to ccuga.emily@gmail.com. All announcements must be approved by Fr. John and must be received Tuesday prior to publication.  

The Week at a Glance… 
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Our Faith Community Prayer List 

We lift up in prayer all of our faith family members 

who suffer physically, emotionally,  

or spiritually, especially: 

 Raul Alvarez, Teresa Angle, Bill Ball, Margaret Bell, 

Josef Broder, Peggy Brookbank, Irene Bullock, Grace Byrne, 

Joe Castro, Lee Cochran, Clare Collica, Leonard Copley,  

Helen Coughlin, Lynn Cruickshank, Teddy Dempsey,  

George Dougherty, Anna Maria Gamble, Charo Garcia-Pozo,  

Kurt Gelfand, Harsh Jain, James Jones III, Jack Kehoe,  

 Tom Kerr, Agnes Kim, Sarah Kurtz, Barbara Laubert, 

Meredith Lind, Gail Lopes, Jerry Michniewicz, Camilla Mims, 

Tina Montgomery,  Luther Oliphant, Bill Ozburn,  

Becky Parker, Myra Pawlowski, Janet Pieper, Addy Reinz, 

Jean Roley, Leslie Rose, Leopold Saquing, Marie Sunseri, 

John Toutkoushian, & Margaret West 
 

In Memory 
With deepest sympathy our community prays for the souls of 

the faithful departed and for their loved ones, especially: 

Jim Hunt & Monica Kucher Mueller 

Through the mercy of God may they rest in peace. 

FINANCIAL UPDATE for 7/3 
 Weekly Collection  $ 10,721.25 

 Children’s Collection $          6.00 

 2nd Collection (6/26) $      487.00 

 Online Giving     $   1,915.00  

                            Online Givers: 36 

 Alms    $      199.30 

 Alms Distributed $      985.00 

Alms Office hours: 9am-12pm on Tuesdays and Fridays 

J
u
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday    

10 

8am Mass 

10am Mass 

 

11  

8am Mass  

6pm Potluck 

7pm GSYPF 

12 

5pm Mass 

5:30 OSF 

 

13 

8am Mass  

 

14 

10am Painting Group 

5pm Mass 

6pm Social Graces 

 

15 

8am Mass  

 

16 

5pm Mass 

 

Join us on Monday night, July 11th, at 6PM in the 

Center Hall for a potluck supper.  Everyone is invited 

to come and bring a dish to share. 

GRADUATE STUDENT/YOUNG PROFESSIONAL FELLOWSHIP BIBLE 
STUDY will next meet on Monday, July 11 at 7:00 p.m. at the Center to 
discuss Chapter 3 in the study guide "Romans: Amazing Grace." 
Newcomers are always welcome. For more information, contact Christy 
Sinksen at 706-613-0921 or csinksen@uga.edu. 

COMPOST WITH US!! 

The Catholic Center has a composting bin located on the 
back porch of the Center hall right outside the door. In an 
effort to live in a closer relationship with God's creation, be 
reminded that much of our “waste” can be returned to the 

earth. We will accept your compost from home: any fruit and vegetable 
scraps/peels, coffee filters/teabags, and other organic plant material, but no 
meat, animal by-products (egg-cept shells), or processed food such as 
pasta or bread.  

Questions?  Contact David Briones at brionesda@gmail.com. 

QUOTE FOR THE WEEK 

"If we wish to serve God and love our neighbor well, we must manifest our 

joy in the service we render to him and them." 

St. Katharine Drexel 

CATHOLIC TRIVIA 

What saint was the first was the first Archbishop of Canterbury and is known 

as the "Apostle of England"? 

Last week’s answer:  St. Philip Neri, the "Apostle of Rome", founded a 
religious order known as "The Oratory".  He is the patron of Rome and the 
US Army Special Forces.  

15th Annual  

Vince & Barbara Dooley 

UGA Catholic Center  

Golf Tournament 
 

Saturday, August 27, 2016 at the UGA Golf Course 
 

Fee:  $125 per player 

(Fee includes a golf shirt, green fee and golf cart, continental 

breakfast, lunch, prizes and more.) 

Sponsor Ads:  T-Box Signs $125 
 

Proceeds benefit the Franciscan Outreach Fund, 

which supports a number of outreach ministries in our 

community.  The biggest portion of the fund goes to provide 

financial assistance to our Catholic Center at UGA students  

for their “Alternative Spring Break” service trips. 
 

Visit our web site at ccatuga.org to sign up! 
 

For more information, contact  

Don Ragogna at 706-207-9852 

or don.ragogna@charter.net 

The Feast of St. Mary Magdalene 

On Thursday, July 21, the 5:00pm Mass 
will be a Vigil celebrating the Feast of St. 
Mary Magdalene.  Pope Francis recently 
raised her July 22 memorial to a feast in 
the liturgical calendar.  The Mass will be 
followed by a pot-luck dinner and a 
presentation on St. Mary Magdalene.  
Please join us as we celebrate the 
Apostle of the Apostles, whose feast day 
is a call for all Christians to “reflect more 
deeply on the dignity of women, the new 
evangelization and the greatness of the 
mystery of divine mercy.”  

SOCIAL GRACES ~ JULY 14 

Women of the Catholic Center, 
age 21 or better, are invited to the 
July dinner of the Social Graces.  
The dinner will be held on 
Thursday, July 14, at 6PM.  RSVP 
must be received by Monday, July 
11, if you plan to attend. 

IHNA is our mission.  This month 
we will be donating umbrellas, 
ponchos, gift cards (WalMart, 
Publix, Kroger) or anything on the 
list.  Diapers and other baby 
supplies are always appreciated. 

...and the living is easy 


